YVONNE M. LANGFORD
245 Meriwether Street
Griffin, Georgia 30224

November 5, 2014

Mr. Kenny Smith, Manager
City of Griffin

P.O.Box T

Griffin, Georgia 30224

Dear Mr. Smith:

I am upset regarding the parking changes that have been made in the 200
block of Meriwether Street. Please help me to understand why these
changes were necessary.

Sincerely,
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4 vonne M. Langford



